
Quarterly Newsletter
Dear Community Partners, 
We hope everyone is well during this unprecedented time. While at this time we
are not able to be out in the community offering face-to-face nutrition education
workshops, we are working with partners to engage with participants.  If you
would like resources, are interested in online workshops, or have other ideas for
collaboration, please reach out!  This newsletter highlights our contributions to the
community during Winter 2020 and offers resources for community partners
during this socially-distant time.

Our Reach to Rhode Islanders...

From January to March, we collaborated with 47 community partners to help
improve the health of their community participants. Participants ranged

from preschool and elementary-aged youth and their parents/caregivers, to
adults and seniors.



Where to Find Us...



What's New?
During the winter, we worked with Dorcas International Institute of Rhode
Island's Community Health Workers.  Nutrition education workshops provided
information, resources, and tips to share with the refugee population that they
work with.

What's New?Program Spotlight:

Stay in touch!
Please reach out to us if you need any materials or information, want to
discuss future collaborations, or have any success stories from community
participants!You can email us at nutrition@etal.uri.edu or call our hotline at
1-877-366-3874.  Please click the icons and follow us on our social media
platforms for updates on programs, recipe ideas, and tips to share!
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